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1. SUMMARY 
 
1.1 The Department for Communities and Local Government (DCLG) have produced a 

consultation document for all Councils called Strengthening Local Democracy which 
builds on the Commitment in the Building Britain’s Future.  

 
1.2 The DCLG have asked for comments from all Council’s before 2 October 2009. This 

provides the Council with an opportunity to bring the Consultation Paper in full to 
both Scrutiny Committees for them to draft a response for submission to the 
Executive in September. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATION 
 
2.1 The Committee forms a view on the consultation document and this is forwarded to 

the Executive in September 2009 in the form of a draft response to the Consultation 
Document. 

 
3. REASONS FOR THE RECOMMENDATION 
 
3.1 Due to the deadline for responses being 2 October 2009, it was felt that the Scrutiny 

Committees should be given the opportunity to bring forward their views to form a 
draft response for consideration by the Executive. This enables non-Executive 
members to take ownership of scrutiny work. 

 
4. ALTERNATIVE OPTION CONSIDERED 
 
4.1 The Scrutiny Committees could decide not pass comment and allow the Executive 

to respond on behalf of the Council. This was thought not to be advisable because 
taking the option suggested by officers, it allows for greater member lead scrutiny. 

 
5. BUDGETARY FRAMEWORK 
 
5.1 There are no budgetary implications at this stage because this is a consultation 

document. 
 
6. POLICY FRAMEWORK 
 
6.1 There are no policy implications at this stage because this is a consultation 

document. 


